Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock on Wednesday 9th April 2014
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney (LF), Pennie Drummond (PD)), Muriel Taylor (MT), Shaun Walsh (SW), Sandra Peters (SP).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
Anna Collins sent her apologies..
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

All the Hunt Fun Rides are on our website. 
LF will order some new venue signs. PD has some posts.

SW will speak to Amanda Jones about organising Swimming for Horses.

Mid Cheshire Bridleways Group may be interested in running the Cheshire Quiz Night but not until the winter. Another winter activity could be a Tack Sale &/or Cheese & Wine Evening.
	LF

SW

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report. 
 MT reported that the current balance is £877.56 which does not include any income from Teggs Nose estimated at £850.00. Also £120 to come from Associate memberships.  
	MT

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that current membership is 65 Full & 13 Associate members. A number of existing members have failed to renew but this may be because there is no longer a joining fee for renewals of existing members.  
	PG

	6
	PR.
The Awards list from the Annual meeting needs to be sent to Cindy for the magazine.
	SW
PD

	7
	Pink Ride.
This was extremely successful with 150 entrants & 130 riders on the day. The raffle kindly donated by Graham Loader of Blue Print Studios raised £147.12 & £1556.44 was donated to Cancer Research. We have received a receipt & thanks. 
Teggs Nose Ride was also very well supported raising approximately £850.00. It was suggested that we might run the same route again in the autumn.
	

	8
	Updates on Frolic & Wirral Rides.
PG has all preparations in hand for Frolic. The Saturday route is being altered slightly to avoid Eddisbury Lodge & a new map has to be produced. The longest Saturday distance will now be 43km. 
SW is delighted with the new venue for Wirral & has completed the R A. 
	PG
SW

	9
	Inter Regional Team.
We do not know whether this will be run this year so will wait until the next meeting to make arrangements.
	SW

	10
	Peover Pleasure Ride.
This will be run on August 17th 2014.
	LF

	11
	Opening of the Oakmere Way.
This is a new bridleway link from Delamere Forest to the Whitegate Way set up by Mid- Cheshire Bridleways. It could provide an addition to the Frolic route. We will provide a link to their website from ours & vice versa. 
	

	12
	AOB.
1. LF commented on an email from Peter Claridge requiring our attention.
2. Although the new Wirral venue is excellent there are some access issues that need attention. MT & SW will discuss this.
	LF
MT

SW

	13
	Date of next meeting.

Tuesday 10th June 2014 at The Laurels at 7.30 pm.
	


